
 

Docket UE-111328 

 

September 7, 2011 

 

David Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

RE:  Request for Approval – Special Contract for Electric Service 
 
Attached for filing with the Commission is an electronic copy of the Amended and Restated Electric 
Distribution Service Agreement between Avista (Company) and Consolidated Irrigation District No. 19 
(Consolidated Irrigation or Consolidated).   This Amended and Restated agreement replaces the original 

agreement filed with the Commission on July 26, 2011.  The reason for the new Agreement is to reflect 

two changes that the Company and Consolidated agreed to, as contemplated by UTC Staff in their 

preliminary review.  Those changes are: 

 

Section 2 – added “which occurs on September 30, 2016” after “(3) expiration of the Transmission 

Agreement”. 

 

Section 7.1 – Added language regarding the adjustment of the monthly service fee based on changes 

to Avista’s base retail rates. 

 

The Company respectfully requests that the Commission approve the proposed Amended and 

Restated Agreement to be effective October 1, 2011.  Questions regarding this filing should be 

directed to Patrick Ehrbar at (509) 495-8620. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Patrick Ehrbar 

Manager, Rates and Tariffs 

Enc. 

 

cc:  Bob Ashcraft, Manager, Consolidated Irrigation District No. 19 

 N 120 Greenacres, Greenacres, WA 99016 

Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

 

    

RECEIVED July 26, 2011 WA. UT. & TRANS. COMM. ORIGINAL UE-111328
 SUB 09/07/11


